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LETTER DATED 4 DECEMBER 1969 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES a.i. OF 
GUINEA ADDRRSSED TO TP! PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Further to our letter of 2 I'ecember 1969 (516/MPG/69) concernirg the 

aggression committed by Portugal against the Republic of Guinea and having 

regard to the expl&ations provided in the said letter and to the solidarity 

s'hown us by the African group, I have the honour to inform you that the 

Government of the Republic of Guinea has decided to request you to convene a 

meeting of the Security Council to consider the vile aggression recently 

committed by the Portuguese colonial arm,y against the territorial integrity of 

the Republic of Guinea. 

Ambassador El Hadj Ahdoulaye Tour-d, the Permanent Representative, who is 

at present in the Republic of Guinea for consultations, will arrive in New York 

on 5 December with full information concerning this infamous act of Portuguese 

banditry. 

Accept, Sir, etc. 

(Signed) Mamady Lamine CO.NDE 
First Secretary 

Charge' d'affaires a.i. 

6949383 


